
    

A Community Organization Dedicated to Improving and Preserving 
 the Quality of Life in Laurel Canyon 

  

 

Tel: 310-380-0845    
Email: jhall@laurelcanyon.org 

 

May 3, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring Street, Rm. 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

Re: Hollywood Community Plan Update (CF 21-0934; CPC-2016-
1450-CPU, ENV-2016-1451- EIR; SCH. No. 2016041093) 

 
Dear Members of the City Council: 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Laurel Canyon Association (“LCA”) with 
regard to the Hollywood Community Plan Update (“Project”). The City of Los 
Angeles Department of Community Planning (“DCP” or “City”) uploaded a 
document to the Council File Management System on the morning of May 3, 
2023 entitled “Attachment to Communication from Department of City Planning 
dated 05/03/2023 - Supplemental Response to Comments with Corrected 
Formatting.” In fact, the “corrected formatting” added two new substantive 
paragraphs in response to LCA’s biological resource comments. LCA objects to 
this later submittal and submits that the City has failed to provide the due 
process required by law. LCA is prejudiced by the City’s actions because it is 
not able to meaningfully respond.  
 

I may be contacted at 310-380-0845 or at jhall@laurelcanyon.org if you 
have any questions, comments or concerns.  
 

Sincerely, 

                                                               
                                                              Jamie T. Hall 
      Laurel Canyon Association 

President 


